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Advice to All Parents - Single case of Covid

Dear Parents,

We have been made aware of a member of our school community who has tested positive for
COVID 19. Your child has not come into contact with this pupil and should come to school as normal.

The guidance has changed for children who have come into close contact with someone who has
tested positive COVID 19 because of the new OMICRON variant. Children who have been identified
as a close contact will be asked to complete Lateral Flow Tests for a 7-day period. Lateral flow tests
are available from your local pharmacy, but if you are struggling to find some and if your child is
identified as a contact of a case in school, we will be able to send LFT home for them.

We know that you may find this concerning but we are continuing to monitor the situation and are
working closely with Public Health England. This letter is to inform you of the current situation and

provide advice on how to support your child. Please be reassured that for most people, coronavirus
(COVID-19) will be a mild illness.

The small number of children who have been in close contact with the individual who has tested
positive for coronavirus (COVID-19) have received a letter informing them that they will need to do
Lateral flow tests every day for 7 days.

The school remains open and all children should continue to attend as normal.
Yours sincerely

Christopher Holmes

Head teacher

Attachment & Trauma

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.  avae school AcEauation



